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Message from the Chairman  

Welcome to the HETS Online Journal,  

As the Chair of the Board of Directors, I am delighted to 
welcome you to enjoy this important publication. This issue 
addresses a number of relevant topics impacting Hispanic 
Students. This bilingual, peer- reviewed journal provides a 
forum for in-depth discussion about technology and its 
impact on the pedagogy that is used at our colleges  

The HETS Online Journal is provided as a service to the 
entire academic community. It is my sincere hope that you 
share the link to the site (HETS Online Journal) with your 
colleagues. As a communication vehicle for educators who 
employ various forms of technology to teach Hispanic 
students, the HETS Online Journal serves a purpose to 
amplify the message about how we can use technology to 

improve our pedagogy. As technology advances continue to come to market, an 
independent voice regarding the use of technology is essential. It is our hope that our 
journal fulfills such a need. And, if you have a technique or an advancement that you want 
to share with your colleagues, please consider submitting an article for the next edition. 
You are more than welcome to submit your article for consideration before January 31st, 
2012.  

Thanks to the editors who reviewed the many articles submitted. I hope that you find 
reading this fine edition a useful experience.  

Eduardo Marti, Ph. D. 
Vice Chancellor for Community Colleges  
The City University of New York (CUNY)  


